Erasmus + progetti KA2 VEAC: Values:The Essence of An Active Citizen

Scritto da Emanuela Leto Domenica 10 Aprile 2016 12:16

An extract from report of first blended mobility teachers - students of Erasmus Ka2 VALUES written by Portugal coordinator, Mrs Ana Ribeiro. In this meeting two teachers and five students of our school has been involved.

Scritto da Emanuela Leto Domenica 10 Aprile 2016 12:16







ERASMUS+ PROJECT

VEAC-VALUES: THE ESSENCEF AN ACTIVECITIZEN

Erasmus KA2project 2015- I _ EE01 _ KA219 _ 013464_6

MEETING IN PORTUGAL



Report of the activities developed at the School Cego do Maio, Póvoa de Varzim, between 14th and 18th March 2016, in accordance with the Agenda / Program:

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1z2SCVOyYEhu5ssb2SWH5k-Ern 7ZR3FF7b6e002yHlo/edit7usp=sharing

ERASMUS+ PROJECT

MEETING IN PORTUGAL

In this meeting 39 representatives from each of the partner schools were present in Portugal:

- Croatia: 5 students (2 boys and 3 girls one with special needs) and 3 teachers
- Estonia: 4 students (2 boys and 2 girls) and 2 teachers
- Italy: 5 students (2 boys and 3 girls) and 2 teachers
- Norway: 4 students (2 boys and 2 girls) and 2 teachers
- · Poland: 4 students (2 boys and 2 girls) and 2 teachers
- Turkey: 4 students (2 boys and 2 girls) and 2 teachers

The arrival in Póvoa de Varzim took place on March 13, Sunday. All teams gathered at the Grande Hotel da Póvoa (where most of the teachers were lodged). At 17:00 it was held a meeting /coffee break with the hosting families and the new arrival students and teachers. Everyone received a folder with the Agenda and explanations about the week activities. After some questions and welcoming by the Portuguese team there was a moment of free conversation.

Twelve families collaborated with the project and each welcomed two students in their homes, taking responsibility for their travel to and from school during the meeting and the meals (except breakfast and lunch).

FOTOS









Scritto da Emanuela Leto Domenica 10 Aprile 2016 12:16

Families were previously selected and two meetings were held in February with the project team to provide information. The exchange of information with partner countries and conducting questionnaires to foreign students and Portuguese pupils, allowed students and families to establishing an early contact through social networks and e-mail.

Between 14th and 18th March the activities under the program were developed.

The different teams returned to their countries on 19th March.

